IGBIS Sports are BACK!

Our students have gone quite some time without competitive sport, but that is all about to change. IGBIS sports
are BACK!

IGBIS is a member of the AIMS conference, and our teams will compete against other schools around KL. Fixtures
and tournaments have been set for all our teams. These games will provide great learning opportunities for our
student-athletes. Playing on a sports team is not only healthy for the body and mind, but it provides students with
skills such as:

¢ understanding the importance of commitment,
4 working as a part of a team, and
4 the value of winning gracefully and losing with dignity.

Options this first season of sports will be:

4 SS (Gr. 6-12) Cross Country
4 U15 (Gr.6-9) and O15 (Gr.10-12) Football
4 O15 (Gr.10-12) Volleyball

Sport (and activity) sign-up forms will be sent on Monday August 29th. If you have any questions or If you are
interested in getting involved with the sports program, please do not hesitate to contact me. Now more than ever
our students need to get moving, and whether joining one of our other fantastic activities or a sports team, we at
IGBIS encourage ALL students to get involved in our after school program!

Regards,

IGBIS Athletic Director
craigwilson@igbis.edu.my




